
 
 
Certification of Ambulance Transportation (CAT) Form Revision 
  
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Louisiana is sharing Informational Bulletin 24-38: 
Certification of Ambulance Transportation (CAT) Form Revision on behalf The Louisiana 
Department of Health’s (LDH). LDH has revised the Certification of Ambulance 
Transportation (CAT) form for non-emergency ambulance transportation (NEAT) services. 
The updated form now collects all necessary information for both Medicare and Medicaid, 
allowing providers to use a single form for both programs. 
 
Providers can use either the old CAT form dated June 4, 2021, or the new form dated 
October 1, 2024 for NEAT claims with service dates before January 1, 2025. Starting 
January 1, 2025, Medicaid will deny claims submitted with the old form for services on or 
after this date. The revised CAT form is available on the LDH Medical Transportation 
webpage. Copy of FINAL CAT FORM 05/23/2024 (la.gov) 

 
LDH has published Informational Bulletin 24-38 for your reference IB24-38.pdf (la.gov). 
 
For questions or concerns regarding any bulletin, contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-
866-675-1607.  
 

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2024/IB24-38.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2024/IB24-38.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/medicaid/Transportation/CertificationAmbulanceTransportation.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2024/IB24-38.pdf

